Board of Canvass
March 14, 2023

At 9:14 p.m., the Township Board of Canvass met and reviewed the election results. Supervisors
Kirchenwitz and Ellingson were present. The tally sheet was reviewed by the Supervisors present
and approved with their signatures on the tally sheet.

The Board of Canvass ended at 9:17 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:

Cheryl Harrig] Clerk/Treasurer Jugtin Kirchenwitz, Chairperson




